
 
 
19th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 6 Hoodies 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ​‘Class of 2020’​ hoodie for your child. 
 
The hoodie will have a large ‘20’ printed on the back, containing the names of all students in the year group, and 
will also feature the Academy logo on the front. This is a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time in Year 6 and 
across the Primary phase. 
 
The hoodies will be one colour - light grey - and will be available in a variety of sizes.  If your child would like to 
order an adult size hoodie, please note these are more expensive than the child sizes. A guide to sizes is on the 
order form, the hoodies are generous in size. 
 
The cost of each hoodie is ​£18 for child and £26 for adult sizes​. Please note, if we do not meet the minimum order 
required then we will not be able to place the order. 
 
If you would like to place an order please complete the order form via the following link ​Year 6 Hoodie Order Form​, 
and ​pay via your sQuid account, this is the ONLY method of payment.​  The deadline for completed order forms 
and payment is ​Friday 7th June 2020​. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss A Chant & Mrs K Dalby 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/LgowwYyxko88BqjPA

